
Carol Armstrong 
 
I respectfully request that the Dept. of Ecology deny the permit request of Mellinnium Bulk
Terminals application for permission to ship coal through our state to the waters off our ocean. We
are smarter than this. We can find other ways to produce fuel for our homes and for commerce
across the world.
 


